
Dear Valued Clients & Healthcare Professionals,

As one of your medical equipment providers, we at Stride Mobility feels it is important to take 
some precautionary measures and provide you with some additional information regarding our 
operation during this COVID-19 time.

While Stride Mobility is operating as normal, we are monitoring the situation closely in 
compliance with CDC mandates and have adopted precautionary measures to limit exposure:

1. We are disinfecting our showroom, warehouse, office and vehicles several times a day. 

2. We are available by phone (419) 616-6017 or on the internet @ www.stridemobility.net

3. Our ATP Professionals  are also available by phone and will work with you to conduct 
virtual visits to provide the care needed for our clients and to ensure the safety of all 
clients, therapists and healthcare staff.

4. We have asked our staff and are asking clients if you feel unwell, have flu-like symptoms, 
have been in contact with anyone sick or unwell, or if you have traveled or been in 
contact with anyone who has traveled abroad in the past two weeks, please contact your
physician and stay at home.

Thank you very much for your support as we work through these complex decisions.

This is a time for us to come together as a team to meet the demands of our patients, our 
families and our community. 

Mark Schnieders,
President & CEO
Stride Mobility

513 ½ Cleveland Road West / Huron, Ohio 44839 / Corporate Office: 419-616-6017 / Fax:  419-
754-2692
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